Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Street Art Project – Cultural Quarter
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
I am concerned as to who has funded this project. Namely, has this been funded by local business, enterprise, or by the citizen who pays their Council Tax; i.e. myself?
I also understand that Leicester City Council are contemplating running a similar project next year as well.

Perhaps, you would be so kind as to provide me with answers to the above listed issues? In the event that this has been funded out of the Council Tax that I pay, I would like to know how much this has cost us.

Answer: 
The ‘Bring the Paint’ project was delivered by the Cultural Quarter Association - an independent Community Interest Company (CIC). The project was funded by a range of sources including local businesses, institutions, and national company sponsorship.  

The festival features in the St. George’s Cultural Quarter Action Plan which went to public consultation.   Among other actions the documents states that ‘the council will support the Cultural Quarter Association in their ambitions to hold a Street Art Festival – ‘Bring the Paint’, as well as support the public art and festivals agenda.’

It is not possible to say definitively whether council tax was used as the council receives its funding from a number of different sources but we can confirm that Leicester City Council contributed £30,000 from its revenue funds towards the project, which equates to 15.8% of the project’s overall funding. 

There are no plans currently for Leicester City Council to lead on such a project in the future. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

